
From: MIKE STIMA
To: Yuriy Litvinov Intertek
Subject: Re: UTAM Affidavit for Philips
Date: Monday, September 17, 2012 7:09:46 AM

Yuriy,
 
Phillips is an active and valid current member of UTAM. 
 
Mike

From: Yuriy Litvinov Intertek <yuriy.litvinov@intertek.com>
To: "info@utam.org" <info@utam.org>
Cc: "mikestima@att.net" <mikestima@att.net>
Sent: Fri, September 14, 2012 2:03:33 PM
Subject: UTAM Affidavit for Philips

Mike,

 
Please help to verify attached Affidavit from Philips per FCC Section 15.307. We have an application for
certification for DECT phone.

 
Regards,

 
Yuriy Litvinov
EMC/TCB Business Manager 
Phone: +1 651 286 5187 (direct)

 
Intertek
7250 Hudson Blvd., Suite 100
Oakdale, MN 55128-9000
+1 (651) 492 5640 (mobile)
+1 (651) 730-1282 (fax)
Email: yuriy.litvinov@intertek.com
www.intertek.com

 
 
 

Valued Quality. Delivered.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

This email may contain confidential or privileged information, if you are not the intended recipient, or the person responsible
for delivering the message to the intended recipient then please notify us by return email immediately. Should you have
received this email in error then you should not copy this for any purpose nor disclose its contents to any other person.

http://www.intertek.com

mailto:mikestima@att.net
mailto:yuriy.litvinov@intertek.com
mailto:Yuriy.litvinov@intertek.com
http://www.intertek.com/

